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Houston, TX 77079

Daniel Navarro
13503 Kingsride M 71/0 34-02)76- 0}

y

Dear Mr. Navarro:

This 1s to acknowledge that we have received your letter dated
October 18, 1982, with the attached copy of the March 5, 1982
report to the Radiation Safety Committee.

We will send you a copy of the final inspection report concerning
St. Elizabeth Medical Center as soon as it is released (about 4
weeks).

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

D\ Aeed

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 2
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